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NOTICE IS GIVEN that a meeting of the Government Efficiency and Transparency Ad Hoc 
Committee (GETC), will be held in the Miami-Dade Commission Chambers, located on the 
second floor, of the Stephen P. Clark Government Center, 111 NW First Street, Miami, Florida, 
33128, on Thursday, May 15, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. 

Interested parties may:
(1) view a live broadcast of the Committee meeting in the lobby of the Stephen P. Clark 

Government Center, located on the first floor; 
(2) speak, where permissible, in the Miami-Dade Commission Chambers located on 

the second floor of the Stephen P. Clark Government Center; members of the public 
will be required to register to speak on the first floor and will be escorted to the 
Commission Chambers at the appropriate time;

(3) view a live broadcast on Miami-Dade Television;
(4) view a live webcast at https://www.miamidade.gov/webcasting;
(5) after the meeting, view an archived copy of the meeting at www.miamidade.gov/

webcasting; or
(6) if you are deaf or hard of hearing, you may join the meeting using Florida Relay 

Service by dialing 711 on your telephone.  

All interested parties may appear at the time and place specified.

A person who decides to appeal any decision made by any board, agency, or commission 
with respect to any matter considered at its meeting or hearing, will need a record of the 
proceedings.  Such persons may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is 
made, including the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

Miami-Dade County provides equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, services 
and activities and does not discriminate on the basis of disability.  To request materials 
in an accessible format, a sign language interpreter, and/or any other accommodation to 
participate in any County-sponsored program or meeting, please contact (305) 375-2035, 
or send an e-mail to agendco@miamidade.gov in advance of the meeting to initiate your 
request.  TTY users may also call 711 (Florida Relay Service).
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